Request for Proposals
PPSD Network Infrastructure Project

Pearl Public School District

Notice to Bidders

Notice is hereby given to interested bidders that the Pearl Public School District will receive written, sealed
bids for networking equipment, until the hour of 2:00 p.m. on Monday, March 16th, 2015 at the Pearl
Public School District Central Office Complex at 3375 HWY 80 E., Pearl, MS. Bids will be opened at 2:30
PM on Monday, March 16th, 2015 in the Board Room of the Pearl Public School District Central Office
Complex. Interested bidders may register their interest and download the full RFP at the following
address: http://tinyurl.com/ongeaq|





